
Red Class Newsletter  WEEK 29 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Red Class have enjoyed a super week of learning. Our Literacy focus has been on the film ‘The 

Bridge’. The children have been practising negotiating and communicating, writing instructions to 

pass someone on the bridge, and experimented with different ways of moving safely across the 

bridge. We have had lots of fun!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week we will be learning about keeping healthy, talking about oral hygiene and con-

ducting an experiment.  

 Our Maths focus will be shape and patterns. We will be continuing our RE topic of Good 

News and holding our own class Marian Liturgy to celebrate the month of May.  

Notices : Books are changed on Tuesday and Friday. PE is on Tuesday and children should 

come to school in their kit.  

Wishing you a lovely long weekend and looking forward to seeing you on Tuesday 4th May.  

If you have any comments or questions please send an email to 

red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk and we will be in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton 
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